
Church Office 

Monday, July 2nd the church office will be moving to Summer 
Hours.  The office will only be open Tuesday and Thursdays 
from 9a-3p.  If you have questions, please email Suzanne at 
suzannemercer@wiltonpresbyterian.org  

Staff Vacations 

Al Galletly, Julie Fowler and Nate Taylor will be on vacation 
for the summer months and will return August 19th.  If you 
need any assistance, please contact the office.  

Suzanne will be on vacation from July 9th –16th; the office 
will re-open on July 17th.  The church office will not be open 
during that time.  

Rev. Shannon White will be out of the office from July 2-22nd.  
If there is a need for pastoral care please contact your 
assigned Deacon or Mary Wright, Deacon Moderator at 
tnwrights@gmail.com.  

Summer Church School 

This week the Students will hear the story “God’s Dream.”  
In this book Archbishop Tutu explains how God dreams 
about people caring for each other and “knowing that each 
of us carries a piece of God’s heart in each of us.”  We are 
the ones that can make God’s dream come true.   Each child 
will make an “eye of God” with yarn to remind them of 
God’s dream. Talk to your children about your dreams for 
humanity.   

“New” Glory to God Hymnals 

Our Worship and Music Team (formerly Worship Committee) is 
excited to announce that we’re getting new hymnals!  In 
response to suggestions from our congregation and after 
much research and discussion, the team proposed the 
purchase of “Glory to God,” the latest Presbyterian 
hymnal (2013).  Chair Chris Jones says, “The new Hymnals 
contain many new hymns relevant to modern life while 
keeping those time honored hymns from previous 
versions.” 

How Can You Be A Part Of This? 
While a grant from the Endowment Fund will provide 
funding for this purchase, you may also participate by 
donating $20/hymnal “in honor or in memory” of a loved 
one.  You can do so by writing a check to WPC (please note 

the memo line “hymnals”  and your dedication information)  OR 
visit our website at www.wiltonpresbyterian.org located 
under ”Give” and then “Donate Now”  and please make 
sure to fill out the dedication name in the “optional” 
section.   

*Please note that it is $20 per hymnal and if you are 

dedicating to more than 1 hymnal contact Suzanne in the 
office with a FULL LIST of the dedicated names that you 
would like listed at suzannemercer@wiltonpresbyterian.org 
Please act fast because our Worship Team will meet in late 
August and affix the plaques, so we may dedicate the new 
hymnals on September 23, 2018.    

                                                            Thank you, 
Worship and Music Team 
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Weekly Calendar  

Sunday, July 1st 
  9:30AM  Summer Worship Service    
   Communion Served  
   Rev. Shannon White preaching 
   Summer Church School 

Monday, July 2nd 
12:00PM  AA Meeting 
   7:30PM  New Life AA Meeting 

Tuesday, July 3rd 
Summer Office Hours 9a-3p 

Wednesday, July 4th      

Happy Independence Day    
6:45PM   New Life AA Meeting  

Thursday, July 5th  
Summer Office Hours 9a-3p 

Friday, July 6th 
12:00PM  AA Meeting 
   8:00PM  New Life AA Meeting 

Sunday, July 7th 
  9:30AM   Summer Worship Service   
   Guest Preacher Rev. Chris Tate 
   Summer Church School   


